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Joanne Sheldon

From: Bishops Down Primary School <SC8862490a@schoolcomms.com>
Sent: 23 April 2024 12:50
To: Joanne Sheldon
Subject: Our Amazing Animal World visit 15 May 2024 - YR

Dear Reception Parents and Guardians, 
 
We are very excited to announce that on the afternoon of Wednesday 15th May we have Our Amazing 
Animal World coming into school! They will bring a selection of animals and reptiles in to show the 
children, which will tie in with our focus in class.  
  
We are asking for a voluntary contribution for each child of £6.55 to cover the cost of the visit. You are 
not obliged to contribute and no pupil will be excluded on financial grounds, however if we cannot raise 
the total amount, the experience may have to be cancelled.  If there are any difficulties in paying this 
amount, please speak to Mrs Lightbody or Mrs Johnson.  Please make payments via Gateway App. 
  
If your child has any major fears or allergies of any particular animals, birds, or insects, please let us know. 
 
Thank you 
 
Mrs Diane Tizzard 

Reception Class Teacher 
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